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Gage, Hannah

From: Burrell, Monica <Burrell.Monica@epa.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 4:01 PM
To: Blanz, Bob
Cc: Gage, Hannah; McWilliams, Carrie; Reiber, Loretta; Rosborough, Evelyn
Subject: El Dorado Chemical Company AR0000752
Attachments: El Dorado AR0000752_ NOL 1-26-17.pdf

Dear Dr. Blanz: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the El Dorado Chemical Company NPDES Permit 
No. AR0000752. The Environmental Protection Agency has reviewed the proposed permit 
which was received in our office via email on December 16, 2016 and January 9, 
2017. Based on our review, EPA has no objection to the permit. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (214) 665-7530 or by email to 
burrell.monica@epa.gov. 
 
Sincerely,   
 
Monica Burrell 
 
Monica Burrell 
Arkansas State Coordinator 
U.S. EPA Region 6 
Water Division 
NPDES Permits and TMDLs Branch  
NPDES Management Section (6WQ-PO) 
1445 Ross Avenue 
Dallas, TX 75202 
214-665-7530 
 
 
 




